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SELECT HOW YOU WANT TO RECEIVE THE MONTHLY 
NEWSLETTER/AGENDA!!! YOU HAVE THREE OPTIONS: 1) EMAIL, 2) ON 
THE CITY WEBSITE, 3) U.S. MAIL.  We want you to continue receiving the 
newsletters/agendas; therefore, if you have not already done so, please take a 
moment and let us know how you want to receive the newsletters/agendas 
each month by emailing or calling Clerk Shannon Tuthill. If you email your 
response, please include your name, address, and preferred email address. If 
you do not notify us how you want the newsletters/agendas delivered by 
September 30th we will assume you have chosen to receive them by looking at 
the city website. 

TAX BILLS 
Watch your mailbox this month for your 2017 property tax bill.  The 
deadline to pay your bill and tax advantage of the 15% discount is October 
15th. 

Attention Dog Owners… 
Bancroft has a nuisance ordinance that 
prohibits frequent and persistent barking dogs 
in the city.  Your dog may be deemed a 
nuisance if it is allowed to continuously bark. 
 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
We are occasionally asked by residents to 
advertise in the newsletter.  No 
advertisements are currently allowed in the 
newsletter.  However, our Facebook page is a 
great place to contact your neighbors and feel 
free to inform them of the services you 
provide.  We encourage everyone in the city to 
join the conversation on Facebook. 

Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to 
ensure that your insurance 
company is aware that you reside in 
the City of Bancroft, not the City 
of Louisville.  This allows Bancroft 
to receive the tax fee instead of 
Louisville.   
New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the Directory and 
email list.  We would also like to welcome you in the newsletter. 
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COMMISSIONERS 

 
Matthew Tungate 

262-8658 
  communications@cityofbancroft.org 
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NEXT COMMISSION MEETING 

7:00 PM September 14, 2017 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 
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ITS BACK TO SCHOOL TIME 
Fall is here and children are back in 
school.  Please be mindful of the 
children coming and going from bus 
stops.  Also watch for walkers and 
joggers and remember the speed 
limit in Bancroft 25 mph. 
 

RUMPKE 
Recycling collection days for 
September and October are Mondays 
9/5, 9/18, 10/2, 10/16 and 10/23.  
Yard debris will be picked every 
Monday as well.  Rumpke will no 
longer pick up yard debris left in 
plastic bags. Questions, contact 
Rumpke at 568-3800. 

SAFETY TIPS AND REMINDERS 
FROM CHIEF YEAGER 
Please keep your vehicles locked at all times.  
If you are planning a trip you may now go 
directly to www.cityofbancroft.org and fill 
out a Housewatch form.  This goes directly to 
Chief Yeager and he keeps a record of it so if 
there is an emergency he can contact you.  If 
you do not have access to email or would 
prefer to fill out the house watch form, just 
contact Clerk Tuthill. 
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